From: RobinM

To: Rick Taintor

Cc: Karen Edwards

Subject: plans not yet submitted/discussed | Construction Management, Property/Security
Date: Tuesday, June 01, 2021 10:16:57 AM

Greetings, Rick --

Please forward this email to the Planning Board. Thank you.

As of today, Colonial Durham Associates has not submitted a construction management plan that covers blasting,
drilling (and perhaps on-site grinding), hours of operation modified for residential abutters, truck routes, etc.).

It may be that CDA will have submitted this additional material for the upcoming June 23rd meeting. If so, I would
ask that the Board allow time for Town staff and the public to review it before considering closing the public

hearing. Indeed, it might be appropriate for a Technical Review Group meeting to discuss a construction
management plan.

Second, while CDA has submitted a *Revised Proposed Management Plan,* I do not recall any presentation or
discussion of the plan. Some specifics should be of concern to the community.

Regards,
-- Robin

Robin Mower
Durham, NH
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